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Comments: I am not in favor of Class 1-e bikes on Teton Pass, particularly on the Old Pass Road.  The Old Pass

Road path offers a unique and special venue for people in this Valley, many of whom have enjoyed walks up and

down that road for many years.  You see young children, dogs, elderly people, moose, bear and regular cyclists

using that area.  The fundamental issue with opening up the Old Pass Road and other Teton Pass trails is, for

me, a safety issue.  Based on general observations of e-bike usage over the past three years, I am concerned

that allowing e-bikes in these areas opens the door (irreversibly) to people using bikes that are not just Class 1-e

bikes which may place the riders and other users at risk.  It will change the environment and experience that is

super special to this Community.  


